
 

 

Extraordinary Notice of 4iG Plc. 

on the announcement of its high-volume winning offer 

 

 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: 8 Montevideo Street HU-1037 Budapest, company 

registration number: 01 10 044993, hereinafter: the “4iG Plc.”), hereby informs its Esteemed 

Investors as well as the participants of the financial and capital market that the offer of 4iG Plc. 

has been announced as winning offer in the reopened centralized tendering procedure of 

National Healthcare Services Center (NHSC). 

 

Following the conclusion of the agreement, 4iG Plc. will supply and install surgical record voice 

descriptor software to 25 institutions of the National Healthcare Services Center (NHSC), 

participating in the Healthy Budapest project.  

 

The total amount of the tender procedure is HUF 1,461,780,000 + VAT 

 

Budapest, December 9, 2019 

 

 

 

4iG Plc. 


